
                                                             
 

Response to Recommendation of Recommendation on Deadline for Submission of Final 
Grades from the University Senate 

 
University Senate Recommendation: 
The University Senate recommends that the deadline for submission of final grades by 
instructors be set as midnight on the fifth business day following the last day of the term, or five 
business days from the last day of the session for partial-term courses. 
 
Current Practice: 
Final grades are generally due within three days of the final class meeting.  
 
Revised Practice: 
Final Grades are due by midnight of the fifth business day after the last day of the term or part of term.  
The Office of the Registrar will post a schedule of exact dates for each term and part of term. 
 
Approval Date: February 14, 2022 
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